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The viewpoint of the head of the country
On January 20, 2021 at the Kumkurgan Agro-Industrial College under Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and
Agricultural Mechanization Engineersn was held a meeting dedicated to the Address of the President of the
Republic of Uzbekistan to the Oliy Majlis on December 29, 2020 and the video conference with the youth of
the  country  “Youth  of  Uzbekistan”.  A  meeting  was  attended  by  A.  Mamatkulov,  "Youth  Leader"  of
Kumkurgan Agro-Industrial  College,  M.  Nomozov,  Chairman of  the Kumkurgan District  Council  of  the
"People's Democratic Party" of the Republic of Uzbekistan, 8 teachers and 87 students of Kumkurgan Agro-
Industrial College. At the meeting, M. Nomozov addressed the students and drew attention to the views
expressed by the President. The content of the appeal was also presented through presentation slides and
videos.
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